
 

Hello Everyone, 

 

The B Buzz Baseball League is excited to have re-established itself since 2013 and is very proud to be 

entering our 11th season serving the youth in our community and are super excited about the growth 

that we have experienced thus far. Originally founded in the late 1950’s as previously stated, this national 

pastime league has been uniting the youth, the families and the community for quite a number of years 

in the Lee Harvard/Miles/Warrensville Heights area. 

As a non-profit (501c3) organization we are proud to be a part of a sports tradition that enriches its 

community and enhances its youth in many ways. 

However, we are not just a sports league, we are so much more, and we are eager to share with you B 

Buzz Baseball League’s future plans. 

Our Board of Directors continues to work tirelessly to fundraise for our new state of the art baseball 

complex that will be our new home in 2026/2027. Once again, this year-round facility will host batting 

cages, weight training rooms, a second-floor classrooms for players and resource partners, outdoor 

fitness zone, concession stands and restrooms with all the bells and whistles of a big-league ballpark. We 

are on a mission to empower our youth through baseball, academic and social opportunities to be  the 

leaders of tomorrow. 

That is not all we are preparing for.  Our coaching staff and volunteers are undergoing continued certified 

training that will help them condition our players to be more competitive (our older groups). Our staff 

will be focusing on building the skills that will excel them beyond their current baseball abilities as we 

look toward joining Little League International in Williamsport PA. by the year 2030. 

Our plans include coaching by former MLB baseball players and coaches who will bring their knowledge 

of the game and help enhance our players baseball skills, but also develop them into superior young 

men and young women of our community along the way. 

Please take time to review our business plan along with the estimated construction cost and help be a 

part of the funding group that will make this dream a reality for our players, their families, and our 

community. 

Don’t hesitate to reach out to any member of our board with any questions you might have. We will be 

happy to set up a time to meet with you at your convenience to discuss how you can help make this 

possible. 

 

Wendell H. Fields 
Executive Director/League Commissioner 

bbuzzbaseball@gmail.com 
www.bbuzzbaseball.org 

216-712-2721 
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